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Pupil Premium Policy
The Pupil Premium is an additional income to the School’s main funding, intended to address the gap in attainment between those children entitled to FSM and those not. This is a national issue with National funding.
Schools are required by law to state on their School website, how Pupil Premium Funding is used.
How it relates to our School Ethos:
At Belfield all children are a unique part of our school community and are treated equally and fairly. We strive to create the best possible learning opportunities for all our children, so that they can achieve higher than many thought possible.

We support those children who struggle with learning & behaviour and also those for who learning comes easily. We challenge all our children to be the best they can.

We are realistic and understand that some children may need extra support to reach these high aspirations.

There are many reasons why children struggle.

· Home and family circumstances that are difficult and challenging.

· Social and emotional issues that give rise to poor behaviour

· Disordered life outside School
· Lack of the correct support or role models at home
Aims:
We aim through use of the Pupil Premium to support children to overcome these barriers and take a full and active part in school life.

We aim for all children to make at least good progress and the majority to make outstanding

We aim for all children to be treated equally and fairly, regardless of their background and home circumstances.

For a detailed breakdown of how we use Pupil Premium see the Pupil Premium Statement on this website.
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